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Calendar                  

November  12           
NO SCHOOL          

Veterans Day - Teachers  

in Service    

November  17          
P.T.O. Board Meeting            

&  Board Elections 

November  21-23           

NO SCHOOL- Happy 

Thanksgiving 
 

Reminders 

We would like to kindly     

remind you that the 

registration period is 

over. If you have not 

registered yet please do 

that as soon as possible. 

 

 

Save the Date: 

  Sunday, Dec.10th                                    

Community Christmas 

Program. 

 

 

School news in a nut shell!  

By Katerina Papachristou-Chiotis, Director 

      The 28th of October children who took the Greek Proficiency exams 

were able to be awarded with their diplomas. Those children are: 

Alexandra Iliopoulou (B1), Katerina Gardener (B1), Fillippos 

Iliopoulos (A2 ), Dimitri Giananakakos (A1) and Alexia Kolotouros 

(A1). Congratulations, we are very proud of them! I would also like to 

congratulate Natalie Chiotis (G1), Christiane Chiotis (G1), Katia 

Papadopoulou (A2 & B2) , Penny Kostaras (B1) and Attiko Moustakas  

(A1) who were not present during the ceremony but also passed there 

exams successfully.                                                                                       

       The students with Mrs Evie Moussouras playing at piano sang Greek 

songs for “OXI Day” with much enthusiasm making many parents 

emotional. It was a great moment!  Thank you all for coming and support 

our Greek School, Souvlaki Fundraiser was a great success! 

   On Friday October 19th students from KORAES Program joined the 

“Trunk or Treat” festivity the Church of the Holy Cross was organized. 

Beautiful costumes and creative decorated trunks were presented and a 

contest took place! Such a great time for all, young and adults! 

    As Thanksgiving approaches it's a perfect day to acknowledge and 

thank our families and our Greek community. 

Wishing all families a very happy Thanksgiving!                             

We are grateful for all our students, parents                                          

and wonderful community! 

  MORE GREEK SCHOOL NEWS                                                          
Students who are interested in Greek language proficiency preparation 

class may contact my office to communicate with me for further details! 

 
 

ALLERGIES                                                                                                                         

Please do not send your child at school with any nuts, peanuts,            

tree-nuts, kiwi, pineapple, and sesame – seeds, oil, etc.                                                

in any form due to severe food allergies. 

 
 


